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Regulation of Retail Forex

I have no long comment to make than to appeal to the regulatory authority, in the spirit of life and let
others life, should stop any law that will make live difficult for the common traders. The common
traders are in the
majority and the proposed law will keep them out of market.
Thank you for listen to the voices of the common people.
Jonathan Adebiyi


